
Every Day a Work Day 

Quarterly Newsletter — Summer 2008 

QproQ Engineering, Inc. thanks 
our clients for their continued 
business and support.  We 
value each client and recognize 
you as the key to our success. 
               With Sincere Thanks, 

 

Contact Info 
Administrative & New Projects 
James A. Kerns, P.E. 
Mobile: 570-822-7039 
JamesK@QproQ.com 
 
In-Progress Projects 
James A. Kerns, P.E. 
JamesK@QproQ.com 
Nathan C. Tollinger, P.E.  
NathanT@QproQ.com 
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Client Projects Profile 
Commercial 
Ecclesiastical  
Development 
Government 
HealthCare 
Manufacturing 
Residential 
K-12 Schools 
Higher Education 

Services 
Structural Design & Analysis 
Special Structures Design 
Condition Surveys 
Existing Structures Evaluation 
Feasibility Studies 
OSHA Load Capacity Ratings 
Bridge Load Capacity Ratings 
Equipment Foundations 
HVAC Equipment Supports 
Medical Equipment Supports 
Building Construction Plans 
Bridge Construction Plans 
Test Boring Plans 
Land Development Plans 
Stormwater Management Plans 
Soil Erosion Plans 
Construction Specifications 
Construction Cost Estimates 
Contractor Bid Review 
Construction Phase Observation 
Technical Reports 
Value Engineering 
 
 
 

Q p r o Q  E n g i n e e r i n g ,  I n c .   
1 8 7  N o r t h  M a i n  S t r e e t   
W i l k e s - B a r r e ,  P A   1 8 7 0 2 - 4 4 2 5      
P h o n e : ( 5 7 0 )  8 2 3 - 9 9 3 5   F a x : ( 5 7 0 )  8 2 3 - 8 7 7 3  

⇒ Listening to the street chatter, it sounds like the birds could be singing a little bit more cheer-
fully for the building construction industry. Fortunately, while we may be using less oil, the ink 
continues to flow smoothly onto our drawings at QproQ.  

⇒ Recently, we began construction of a residence hall addition at Bloomsburg University.  

⇒ Manufacturers continue to call on us for equipment installations and renovations. In fact, we 
recently started providing weekly on-site engineering services for an international manufac-
turer. That will definitely help get us through the next year of uncertainty.  

⇒ As has been the case for the past decade, the healthcare industry is a staple of our client 
base as we provided engineering services for the Albany, Erie and Tampa VA Medical Cen-
ters during the past quarter. 

⇒ Finally, the development industry in Northeast PA continues to produce as evidenced by the 
pre-engineered metal building construction taking place in local business and industrial 
parks. 

⇒ The past quarter has been not too exciting; however, we have been working every day and 
we appreciate the opportunity to continue providing engineering services for you all and look 
forward to a prosperous 2008,  

 


